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The safety of the Naremburn children walking to school to Cammeray Public school needs to be 
considered. The hundreds of large truck movements on the local streets presents a safety issue. 
Flat Rock Drive and Willloughby Rd are particular danger points for kids crossing roads.  
 
The traffic impacts of the streets around the Artarmon side of Naremburn to access the tunnel 
will be horrendous. With cars unable to access the tunnel from the current Cammeray access 
road, more and more traffic will be funnelled through the small streets of Naremburnto access 
the already crowded entry point via Reserve Rd. 


